
Identification of Foreign-Registered Civil Unmanned Aircraft Operating in the

United States (2120-0782)

Non-substantive Change

The FAA is seeking approval of a non-substantive change to the current approved information collection 

for the “Identification of Foreign-Registered Civil Unmanned Aircraft Operating in the United States”, 

OMB control number 2120-0782.

The non-substantive change consists of a new validation feature that will ensure information provided in 

the online form is correct. On the current form, the user is required to provide the manufacturer name, 

model name, and Remote ID serial number for a foreign-registered unmanned aircraft. The user inputs 

this information manually and it is not validated against an authoritative source. The FAA is creating a 

new feature that will validate the input Remote ID serial number against an authoritative source and 

then auto-populate the manufacturer name and model name based on information in the authoritative 

source.  The authoritative source of the Remote ID serial number, manufacturer name, and model name 

of the unmanned aircraft is another online system called “DOCSYS” (uasdoc.faa.gov).

This non-substantive change will not change the form or manner in which the information is collected, 

but it will prevent invalid information from being submitted.  If the user inputs invalid Remote ID serial 

number information, they will be notified that the information is invalid and the form cannot be 

completed until the information is corrected.


